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From: Kelsey Crossman [mailto:kelseycrossman84@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:03 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection to DP Murphy 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am sending this email to voice my objection to the application PD527 that was placed by DP Murphy for a 
new retail and gasoline outlet in Borden Carleton. 

There are currently three gasoline stores in Borden that provide more than an adequate supply to the members 
of the community and surrounding areas and any and all visitors to the area. As you have read in other objection 
emails, the approval of this application would be detrimental to the 3rd generational family run businesses. 

Howatts Tourist Mart and Cerettis Grocery and Hardware have been major staples in the community. They are 
always willing to help out whether that is sponsoring or supporting community events and local sports teams. 
They are the first ones to help anyone out in the community, if you need something for you or your family but 
funds are running low they are always more than willing mark it down and let you come back to pay it. 

The community of Borden Carleton is not in need of another gasoline station, and I oppose of this application. 

Thanks,  
Kelsey Crossman 


